
As a mother of a transgender teen in the North Dakota, I strongly oppose HB 1332. “[P]ractices 
or treatments that attempt to change or repair the sexual orientation or gender identity of 
lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, and queer individuals” are horribly unethical. This is not 
who we are as North Dakotans. Please do not support this legislation and allow these harmful 
practices to impact the LGBTQ+ citizens of our state.  
 
 
 


